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Our Ref: GLRT1212 Issue 1 & GLGN1612 Issue 1 
 
Date: 01/06/2022 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Consultation on the five-year review of: DC Conductor Rail Energy Subsystem and 
Interfaces to Rolling Stock Subsystem (RGS and its Guidance Note) Issue 1  
 

• RSSB, the Rolling Stock and Energy Standards Committee has recently undertaken a 
five-year review of the above documents and considers: 

 
GLRT1212 Issue 1 & GLGN1612 Issue 1 should be reviewed with industry to support the 
recommendation of this five-year review. Industry is asked for their views on the documents 
to initiate a document change process. Industry views are also sought about the possible 
merits of combining the Energy and Rolling Stock sub-system documents. 
 

The content of GLRT1212 Issue 1 specifies requirements for the dc energy subsystem, 

relating to the interface with rolling stock. GLGN1612 provides guidance on the 

requirements in GLRT1212. 

 
We would like to have your comments on the outcome of the review and to know of issues 
that may have a bearing on the way forward for GLRT1212 Issue 1 & GLGN1612 Issue 1 by 
28/06/22, we may not be able to respond to comments received after that date. 
 
Your comments and personal information (name, job title and organisation) will be 
circulated to Standards Committees and other interested parties in the rail industry to assist 
with informed responses to your comments.  All consultation comments and your personal 
information will be published on RSSB’s website (www.consultation.rssb.co.uk), unless you 
ask us not to publish your personal information. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your time.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Takalani Madega 
(Email: takalani.madega@rssb.co.uk) 
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